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A continued request from the Spring Semester was received at the University-wide Council
Meeting to provide free sanitary products in restrooms on campus. In response to the
proposal, a pilot phase for the Fall Semester was set up until the date mentioned below.
Please feel free to take one if you need.

. 2024F1HFT
Until the end of January, 2024
ax 183551/ Locations
o« PREEH/Global Sara R - - . BIIE e AP
o BB F# R/ Faculty of EducationBldg ~ + = =+ -+ - 1F $§&;ﬁ ?m_ ﬂ
e =a2—7Y YAk —/NewPrinceHall - « « « - - 1E e e
o &A= /SeudentFlall <0 il i 2F
o MBI /Contal libragye s = 8 8 s o 0 2F LS
o BT 5ER/Faculty of Science and Engineering Bldg + + - 2F }.:ﬁ“l
o I/ Contral Tower > = =00 « 0 L S8 di 3F
o IOARERE /Gymnasium ............. 1F

*QR2— F2 6B 3 ADFPHI»ETTFI W,
Please give us your feedback through the questionnaire




